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Media release

25 October 2011

All Blacks crowned number one in world rugby 

adidas is thrilled to congratulate the All Blacks on becoming world rugby champions for the first time in 24 years, after beating a valiant French side by just one point in Auckland on Sunday night (final score 8-7).

“We know how richly deserved this prize is for the All Blacks and the people of New Zealand – and how hard the team worked to secure it,” says adidas New Zealand Country Manager David Huggett. 

“It’s great for the game when a team of this stature performs at the highest level. Their determination, persistence and courage is an inspiration to people all around the world.”

adidas has been principle partner of the All Blacks and the New Zealand Rugby Union since 1999. The 20-year partnership will last until at least 2019 and provides funding for rugby at all levels in New Zealand, from the grassroots to the elite.
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